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0121904  
Your Excellency         09 JUN 2022 

Yeşim Kebapcioğlu  

Ambassador of Turkey in the Dominican Republic  

Embassy of Turkey in the Dominican Republic  

Your Office .-  

 

Subject: HUB Cámara Santo Domingo 2022.   

 

Her Excellency Mrs. Kebapcıoğlu:  

 

After greeting you, we are pleased to address you hereby following up on the approach made 

by the Chamber of Commerce and Production of Santo Domingo on the occasion of the 

celebration of the 5th edition of the Multisectoral Commercial Exhibition HUB Cámara Santo 

Domingo 2022, to be held from September 6 to 8 of the current year at the El Embajador hotel 

facilities.  

 

The HUB Cámara Santo Domingo is the largest exhibition platform with an international scope 

for the exportable offer of the Dominican Republic, which offers all the export opportunities in 

the crafts, industry, construction, manufacturing, energy, technology, communications, services 

and health, which will be developed under the B2B format to bring together large, medium and 

small companies, both national and international, under the coordination of this center.   

 

In this sense, with the interest of strengthening the commercial exchange between our countries, 

we kindly request your collaboration to capture and confirm the participation of companies 

from your country that attend this important event as buyers.  For the above, we share the 

promotional material so that you can send it to companies that meet the profile of potential 

buyer of our exportable offer.   

 

For any additional information, please contact the International Relations Directorate at the 

email: redinternacional@prodominicana.gob.do and at the telephone number (809) 530-5505, 

Exts, 280, 260, 203 and 226, who will be in the best disposition to provide support in any 

information that you may require.   

 

Thanking you for the attention given to this letter, with feelings of high esteem and 

consideration, I present my regards, 

 

Very sincerely,  

 

 

 

Angelina Biviana Riveiro Disla  

Executive Director  

 
Attachment: Promotional brochure  

 


